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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 28, 2003

TO: Honorable Kent Grusendorf, Chair, House Committee on Public Education 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB430 by Riddle (Relating to service of public school superintendents, principals, assistant 
principals, and other senior administrators as substitute teachers.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

This bill would require each superintendent, principal, assistant principal, and other senior 
administrator in a school district to serve as a substitute teacher for a class in the district for at least 
two days during each school year.  

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated. 

This bill is likely to have workload implications for school districts but may offset a portion of 
substitute teacher costs. 

Source Agencies: 701 Central Education Agency
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